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Guy Barnett, Minister for Energy and Emissions Reduction 

Statement on Hydro CEO 

The Tasmanian Government acknowledges the significant contribution of Hydro Tasmania’s Chief 

Executive Officer, Evangelista (Ange) Albertini, who has today announced his resignation for personal 

reasons. 

 

Mr Albertini has also held the executive roles at Hydro of Chief Asset Manager and Investment 

Officer, and Chief Operations Officer, where he has been instrumental in helping to position Hydro 

for its future in a rapidly transforming national energy environment. 

 

Hydro Tasmania has a critical role to play in enabling the Tasmanian opportunity to harness a world-

leading renewable future, which will underpin significant investment and jobs in our State. 

 

This includes through the Battery of the Nation projects and the Tasmanian Renewable Hydrogen 

Action Plan. 

 

On behalf of the Tasmanian Government we thank Ange for his contribution and efforts, and look 

forward to working with Ian Brooksbank, Executive General Manager Finance and Strategy who will 

act as CEO on an interim basis. 


